
File No. 21-1366 
 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the in-kind donation of Los Angeles Clippers 
and Los Angeles Lakers game tickets. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
APPROVE and ACCEPT the In-Kind Donation by Mr. Needleman for the items listed in the Board of Fire 
Commissioners (Board) report dated November 16, 2021, attached to the Council file, valued at $18,684, 
to the Los Angeles Fire Department; and, THANK the donor for this generous donation. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The Board reports that there is no fiscal impact to the Department’s budget 
from the acceptance of this donation. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
At the meeting held on December 1, 2021, the Public Safety Committee considered a Board report 

relative to the in-kind donation of Los Angeles Clippers and Los Angeles Lakers game tickets. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the report, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ  YES 
LEE  YES 
BUSCAINO YES 
HARRIS-DAWSON YES 
KORETZ  ABSENT 
 
AS 12/1/21 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


